The Most Blessed Sacrament of the Alta
> Our Blessed

WOMEN'S SILENT RETREAT

Friday through Sunday

April 5-7, 2024
San Damiano Retreat Center
White Post, Va

This year we commemorate the Eucharistic Revival that is currently observed throughout our country and
the Golden Jubilee of the Diocese of Arlingtron. Join us during the Octave of Easter and on Divine Mercy

Sunday as we ponder the awesome mystery of the Most Holy Eucharist and Mary’s love for Holy Communion.

Monsignor Charles Mangan attended Mount St. Mary’s Seminary, and was ordained
in 1989. He has served as a vicar, pastor, vice chancellor, official in the Congregation
for Institutes of Consecrated Life and Societies of Apostolic Life, Rome, episcopal

vicar of consecrated life, and director of the Office of the

Marian Apostolate. ?z’ff\ﬁﬁ .

Retreat cost is $285. Financial assistance may be available.
For more information or to register, please contact Deacon Maines:
mark.maines@arlingtondiocese.org or visit our website at ArlingtonDiocese.org/Retreat







